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Schools Forum – Update on Appointments 
 
 
To:                                     Schools Forum 
 
Meeting Date:                    4 November 2022 
 
From:                                 Tamar Oviatt-Ham – Democratic Services Officer 
 
 
Purpose:            To update Schools Forum on recent appointments. 
 
 
Recommendation:              Schools Forum is recommended to note the new appointments outlined 

in section 3.1 of the report.  
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Officer contact:  
 
Name:  Tamar Oviatt-Ham 
Post: Democratic Services Officer 
Email: tamar.oviatt-ham@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  
Tel: 01223 715668  
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1. Background 

 
1.1  This report sets out details of appointments to vacancies and appointments up for re-

election. 
 

2.  Update 

 
2.1 It was reported as part of the proportionality review of Schools Forum at its meeting on 15 

July 2022 that there were a number of appointments up for re-election as terms of office 
were coming to an end : 

 
Maintained Appointments x 1 

• 1 Maintained School Governor - Paul Stratford - Chair of Governors, Alderman 
Payne Primary School (Vice-Chairman) 

 
Academy Appointments x 3 

• Jon Culpin - Chief Executive Officer of Anglian Learning (Chairman) 

• Richard Spencer - Principal, Ely College 

• Patsy Peres - Principal, Ramsey Spinning Infant and Ramsey Junior 
 

There was also one retirement in relation to the Maintained Appointments: 

• Primary Head Teacher Liz Bassett - Headteacher, Ely St Johns Primary School 
 
2.2 Since the July 2022 report there was also notification that a new Pupil Referral Unit 

Representative, was required as Leah Miller had stepped down. 
 
2.3 There has also been notification that a new Representative for the Roman Catholic Diocese 

of East Anglia, a non-voting Member, was required as Joe Mc Crossan had stepped down. 
 

3. Appointments 
 
3.1 It has now been confirmed that: 
 

• Paul Stratford - Chair of Governors, Alderman Payne Primary School (Vice-
Chairman) will remain as the Maintained School Governor. 

• Nadine Gooding-Herbert, Headteacher - Pilgrim Pathways School is now the new 
Pupil Referral Unit Representative, replacing Leah Miller. 

• Jon Culpin - Chief Executive Officer of Anglian Learning will remain as Chairman 
and Academy Representative. 

• Richard Spencer - Principal, Ely College, will remain as an Academy 
representative. 

• This leaves one vacancy for an Academy Representative 
• Clare Clark will now be the new representative for Roman Catholic Diocese of 

East Anglia. 
 
 
 
 


